Good Morning La Cima Families,

| imagine by now you have seen or heard about the letter coming from our district leadership
regarding our need to return to Remote Learning by Necessity effective January 4, 2021 and
tentatively returning to hybrid January 19, 2021 IF all metrics return to safe levels.

We understand the need for this decision in an effort to keep everyone safe and healthy as we
once again see an increase in positive COVID cases. We also understand this change will cause
an added burden to many families. We only hope by all working together we can get through this
newest challenge and return to our hybrid model soon!

In an effort to make sure our students have everything they need for remote learning we are
hoping all students come to school this week, as this will be the time where teachers will provide
our students with the supplies they will need for remote learning success. We are following our
regular cohort schedule Monday - Thursday. There will be no school on Friday, also as
previously planned.

With this new information, we will be postponing our La Cima Lights event scheduled for
December 16. It just does not seem safe enough to continue, but our hope is to have an even
bigger and better event in the early Spring. We will keep you posted.

As always, we appreciate your continuing support in this very challenging school year and know
we will continue to work hard to provide you kids with a quality remote learning experience until
we can see them again in person. We could not do this without you!

I wish you and your family Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year! We hope to see you all
again very soon.

Julie Valenzuela



